
        
 
 
 

 

TE NGUTU GOLF CLUB   “The best kept secret in golf”              
246 Katene Road, Normanby   www.tengutugolf.co.nz 
Phone 06 272 8039    office@tengutugolf.co.nz  

 

 

Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

PRESIDENT’S PEN 
 
A lot of activity over the coming weeks at the course, again member support is vital to allow us to continue 
to take things forward. I appreciate with the Presidents Pairs dart’s events onsite tomorrow, this will take 
away a little from your usual post golf wind down, I thank you in advance for working with us on this one, its 
events like these during winter months that are so important and beneficial for the club. You will see below 
information for the Calcutta Auction coming up on Friday 30th June, starting at 6pm this will be a hoot of a 
night and one not to miss. On a safety note, a reminder that we recently launched updated safety policies 
for cart use. These have not been put in place to be a nuisance but to keep drivers and passengers safe. 
Please follow the rules, failure to do so will mean the cart is removed from the course. Lots of great top dog 
matches planned for tomorrow, see you on the course. 

Clive Porter 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS IS ONLINE 
 
A reminder to all members that available on our club’s website (tengutugolf.co.nz) is the playing calendar 
for both men and ladies. Please check out the events tab to access the calendar. We will always do our best 
to keep this up to date, if in doubt please contact the course for an update. 

Club Captains 
 
CALCUTTA AUCTION – FRIDAY 30TH JUNE  
 
The Calcutta auction is planned for Friday 30th June, check out the details below on the poster. This will be a 
cracker night so the more that turn up, the more fun it will be. The auction should be finished around 7pm, 
Happy hour will start after the auction and will run until half time of the Warriors game that will be om the 
TV. Pizza for dinner will be ordered in for the start of the match. Any questions or comments please shout 
out. Don’t forget to see Matt Kelbrick for a raffle ticket and an opportunity for a half price auction payment. 

Brent Espin and Jason Kerr 
 
LADIES CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 
 
Yet another beautiful day out at Te Ngutu today. I think it's like walking around a park with a bit of golf 
thrown in. We are very lucky to live where we do and have this golf course in our backyard.  
I have been pleasantly surprised at the run we are still getting, taking into consideration this is the month of 
June. The greens a lightening - note to self to ease back on the effort. We currently have a few ladies away, 
injured or other commitments so our numbers are a bit low on a Tuesday, but it's still a pleasure to play golf 
with the ladies who are turning up. I would love to see a few more faces if you can make it. Hope to see you 
all next week. Good golfing 

Lynne Newell 
 

 
 

 
   

 

http://www.tengutugolf.co.nz/
mailto:office@tengutugolf.co.nz


Men’s Club Captain Update 
 
After some feedback tee times have been loaded for all remaining top dog matches planned for Saturday 
24th June. If you have not seen them yet, please check the tee booking app or contact the clubhouse to check 
in. Thanks to those members that qualified for the Leece Rosebowl last week, the draw will be finalised for 
that in the coming days with the first round scheduled to be played on Saturday 22nd July. Looking forward 
to a big day of golf on the course tomorrow followed by watching some darts, good golfing everyone. I am 
also running a 100 ticket raffle for the Calcutta which will give the lucky winner the opportunity to purchase 
their team at half price, see me for a ticket and or questions. 

Matt Kelbrick 
 

Club Manager’s Update 
 
As mentioned last week, tomorrow (Saturday 24th June) we are hosting the presidents’ pairs dart tournament 
in the club house in which there is an expected 60-80 players along with spectators frequenting the 
clubrooms. To be able to host events like this is critically important during winter months and it’s a big thanks 
to JK for brining the event to us. For this one day it does mean some disruption to normal Saturday post golf 
activities, I do thank you all in advance for working with us on this for the good of the club. 

• It has been agreed with Wendy (caterer) that she will take the day off as the kitchen will be packed. 
Pies and Sausage Rolls will be available from the golf shop. 

• Table space will be a premium, seating will be set up in the foyer to accommodate extra people and 
JK has also sourced bar leaners for the day which will be in the clubrooms, all members are welcome 
to and encouraged to enjoy some of the darts action after their round. 

Robert Larsen 
 
59ers Results 
 
It was too much to ask for 3 perfect Thursdays in a row, none the less the rain stayed away, and a good-sized 
field played 59ers yesterday. With 41 points, round of the day went to T Dunn who was closely followed by 
T Mahony on 40 points. A Jackson (39) with A Langton and J Willis (38) were not far behind. Others taking 
home prizes were P Bishop, T O’Connor, F Bunker, S Smith and R Knapp. It great to see K Fare picking up a 

prize with 34 points and then cutting it off at that point as well 😊. P Bishop picked up 2 twos with K Fare 
getting 1. Closest To the Pins went to P Bayley (2nd), G Rutten (4th) and P Bishop (11th).  Raffle wins went to 
B Smith, G Kennedy and R Schrader with the wooden spoon going to M Jones. 
 
JUNIOR GOLF UPDATE 
 
Our Tuesday afternoon after school golf sessions have been going extremely well with some very talented 
junior golfers emerging. They love to play golf, checkout the photos below, we played one evening until dark! 
Grant Moorhead is back on course Sunday 2nd July, please see Robert or message the Facebook page if you’re 
interested. 
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